
We recognise that moving from a primary setting to a large secondary school can be daunting,
to try and ease the process we are offering tours of our wonderful school and facilities to any

pupil currently in Year 5 who is considering applying to John Spence.



The 30 minute tours will start from Monday 25th April and run right through to the end of the
school year.

SCHOOL TOURS
R E S I L I E N T  -  S K I L L E D  -  C O N S I D E R A T E

Contact Us
0191 296 1432 | www.johnspence.org.uk | office@johnspence.org.uk




We look forward to welcoming you into our school.



To book your place, please follow the link below:
https://tinyurl.com/JohnSpenceTours2022


